2023-24 Budget Strategic Drivers Feedback Form

The TDSB is required, under the Education Act, to submit a balanced budget by June 2023 for the 2023-24 school year. The purpose of this form is to gather feedback from members of TDSB Advisory Committees on the 2023-24 strategic drivers that will guide and impact budget decisions. The deadline for feedback submission is January 31, 2023. If you have any questions regarding this process, please contact Executive Officer of Finance Craig Snider, at Craig.Snider@tdsb.on.ca.

To read more about the budget drivers listed below, please read the <u>2022-23 Strategic</u> <u>Budget Drivers report</u> here: <u>https://pub-tdsb.escribemeetings.com/filestream.ashx?</u> DocumentId=10306

* R	equired		
1.	1) First Name *	-	
2.	2) Last Name	_	
3.	3) E-mail Address *	_	
4.	4) Telephone number	-	
5.	5) Please indicate your TDSB Advisory Co Advisory Committee, please put N/A.	mmittee. If you are not part of an	*

Check all that app	oly.							
	1- Most Important	2	3	4	5	6	7	8
Mental Health and Well- Being								
Staff Allocation to Support All Students								
Equitable Access to Learning Opportunities to Serve Our Students, including Indigenous Education								
Student Success								
Human Rights								
Modernization and Accessibility								
Pandemic Recovery								
Parent Engagement and Student Voice								
Professional Development								
Early Years								

7.	7) For areas selected as "most important" above, please explain why they are considered high priority for the 2023-24 school year.				
8.	8) Please list any other high priority budget drivers not listed in Question #6 above, and why they should be considered as part of the 2023-24 budget process.				

This content is neither created nor endorsed by Google.

Google Forms